Firefighters plan stoppages over pensions

U.K.
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The FBU firefighters' union has called its members out for two short strikes on 1st
and 4th November. The union's is continuing to call for the government and
employers to provide some form of guarantee to protect firefighters who may not
be able to continue working after 55 following an increase in retirement age for
active firefighters from 55 to 60.
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